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Last	Chance	to	use	your	2017	fibre	credits	for	alpaca	products	made	your	
fibre!	
We	plan	to	close	off	our	books	for	the	2016/17	season	on	Wednesday	
September	13th	2017,	next	week	in	preparation	for	an	earlier	payout	to	
growers.	We’re	able	to	do	this	because	we	have	invested	in	improved	
systems	this	year.	

If	you	are	wishing	to	purchase	any	products	using	your	fibre	credit	balance,	
then	this	is	your	last	opportunity	until	next	season.	We	won’t	be	able	to	
accept	orders	except	for	direct	payment	from	Thursday	next	week	until	
2018.	
Your	fibre	credit	balance	is	currently:			
I	have	attached	our	current	price	and	stock	lists	for	your	information.	This	
is	a	real	opportunity	to	maximize	your	return	on	your	fibre.	More	than	50	
growers	have	taken	advantage	of	this	unique	profit	extension	this	year.	

To	those	that	contributed	to	the	Pacific	Alpacas	fibre	pool	this	year,	thank	
you	for	your	support;	our	next	newsletter,	which	should	be	out	next	week,	
will	address	the	coming	season.	

I	hope	to	see	you	all	at	the	2017	National	Alpaca	Show	in	a	couple	of	
weeks.	Look	for	our	booth;	we	will	be	happy	to	answer	any	questions.	
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Steve Crow 
Pacific Alpacas 
steve@pacificalpacas.nz  


